September 13, 2007
	Mr. Waldon Geyer 

Casco Bay Ventures

233 Woodville Road

Falmouth, ME 04105
	Scott Teas

TFH Architects

100 Commercial Street



Portland, ME 04101


RE:  Estates of Longfellow Inn, 130 Eastern Promenade, (Application ID # 2007-0123)

Dear Mr Geyer and Mr. Teas:

We received the attached letter, dated September 4, 2007 from Bruce A. McGlaughlin, Esq. regarding the proposed addition and renovation at 130 Eastern Promenade. Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator has taken the issues identified in the letter under advisement.  We will be in touch with you shortly with Marge’s interpretation.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 874-8901 or by email at mpc@portlandmaine.gov.

Sincerely, 

Molly Casto, Planner

cc:
Barbara Barhydt, Development Review Services Manager


Penny Littel, Associate Corporation Counsel


Alex Jaegerman, Director of Planning Division


Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

Will Tinkelenburg

TFH Architects

100 Commercial Street



Portland, ME 04101
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